NCK CASA & Hope's Place

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

MEET OUR BOARD MEMBER

Mary Thoman

Secretary

I worked for the Concordia School District for 40 years, primarily as a fourth grade teacher. Lowell, my husband, and I raised our two children on our farm. In retirement I enjoy helping out in my community and church in various capacities.



When did you become a board member?
"I became a Board Member of NCK CASA in January of 2020.
I served as a CASA before that."

Why did you become a board member?
"I feel that my experience in education and as a former trained CASA could benefit the program."

What do you enjoy about being a board member?
"The staff members at NCK CASA are working hard to strengthen the program. It is inspirational to see how the board and staff work together to continue to make a difference."

T-Shirt Design 2025

YOU CAN NOW VOTE FOR A DESIGN!
CHECK OUT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE!

Year End Giving Campain



Join us in making a difference in the lives of these children by making a contribution to our Year End Giving Campaign! Scan Here to Give...







WE RAISED \$606 WITH OUR RAFFLE TICKET SALES AT DUELING PIANOS! THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT SUPPORTED US!









NCK CASA & Hope's Place CAC 910 W. 11th St. Concordia, KS 66901



DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Contact us or send this back to sign up for monthly newsletters!

| Name: _ | | |
|---------|--|--|
| Adress: | | |
| Email: | | |

How would you like to receive your newsletters?

Mail or Email

785-243-8200 officeenckcasa.com



